
 

Caterpillars learning  

We have been roleplaying ‘Doctors’ and helping 

to give Miss Polly’s dolly some medicine.  We dressed in 

our   pyjamas for World book day, and it was so good to 

have so many Parents join us for our Bookstart Library   

session. We are working on our independence 

skills, blowing our noses, finding our own coats 

and bags and drinking from open cups. 

Welcome to our 
school: 

Manisa  

Eliza  

 
 

 

Butterflies learning  

We have been retelling traditional tale The Three    Little 

Pigs. We’ve been looking at building materials, roleplay-

ing busy builders and huffing and puffing to blow houses down! 

Our next traditional tale is Jack and the  beanstalk and we will be 

busy planting beans and watching them grow.                             

I hope we don’t find any hungry giants!  

 

 

 

March  

Superstars!  

• Maja  - explaining about 

healthy foods at lunch club 

• Arthur - so much talking now! 

• Kataleja - joining in with so 

many activities with          

enthusiasm.   

• Joivane  - telling the Three 

pigs story in order. 

• Rhea  - playing such as     

caring doctor with the dolls.  

• Luca— turn taking with the 

big ball. 

      Well done everyone! 

World Downs 
syndrome day  

Tuesday 21st 
March  - wear 

your odd socks 
and bring £1 to 
buy a ginger-

bread biscuit and 
support this  

charity! 

 

 

March 2023 

EASTER: 
School closes  

on Friday 31st 
March  

until Monday 
17th April   

 

Working together  

As we approach the end of term 

your child’s keyworker will speak to 

you about your child’s              

progress and their next steps.  

This is your opportunity to view 

their learning record, see their 

achievements and ask any    

questions you have.  

We hope you are enjoying       

sharing the library books with your 

child. Sharing books is a great way 

to learn new vocabulary. 

Thanks for your support! 

 

Is your child going to 
primary school in   

September?  

Would you like them to 
try eating lunch in 

school?  

We run a lunch club 
each day from 

11.30am—12.30pm 
which can be added to 
a morning or afternoon 

session for a small 
charge.  

If you would like your 
child to try lunch at 

school please speak to 
Mr Smith to book a 

place.   

 

 


